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Comments: Hello,

I'm writing to voice my concern about an out of state company developing beautiful and pristine Holland Lake. It

is not in the best interest of Montanans to allow this development to move forward. Furthermore, it goes against

the responsibility of the forest service to protect these lands, public lands, for wildlife and the recreation of locals,

and stewards of the land. A resort of this luxurious caliber does not invite such individuals. I understand Montana

is a desirable place to move. That does not mean that we need to adapt  what is important to us in order to

accommodate the infiltration of out-of-state developers. I hope you consider your role in maintaining the values

that make Montana so amazing. Thank you. 


